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The Marco Polo call for proposals 2013 is open! 

The available budget for the 2013 Call is €66.7 million.  

Special environmentally-friendly maritime projects, inland waterway projects and rail 
projects with single-wagon loads are priorities in 2013. 

The call was published on 26 March 2013 with a deadline for the submission of proposals 
of 23 August 2013.  

> More information 

Marco Polo European Info Day 2013: it is still time to 
register! 

Your next opportunity to learn more about this year's call for proposals is fast 
approaching. : the European Info Day will take place on Wednesday 10 April in Brussels.

At the Marco Polo European Info Day you will receive some precious insight in the 
application process.  

You will also hear from three interesting Marco Polo projects and get the chance to 
schedule a meeting with the Marco Polo team of the EACI. 

> More information, programme and registration 
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